
From: Beatty, Dan <Dan.Beatty@scdr.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 4/11/2016 2:38:54 PM

Subject: SBA Disaster Data Sharing MOU Draft
Attachments: SBA Disaster Data Sharing MOU Draft.docx

Holly, Rebecca, I hope you had a great weekend.
 
I was hoping one of you may be able to help us out with a review of this MOU.  The SBA currently has their legal folks 
looking at it as well.  The agreement is required in order for us to obtain the Small Business Administration data 
relating to the October storm.  As you know, we will be mandated not to duplicate any benefits when the Federal 
Register is published. 
 
I can’t explain why this is so painful with the SBA, but this is their process.
 
Regards,
Dan
 
Dan Beatty
Director of Support
South Carolina Disaster Recovery
C: 803.457.0003
 
 

mailto:Beatty,%20Dan%20%3CDan.Beatty@scdr.sc.gov%3E
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

